
Postponed – Workshop on the use of digital technologies in training
new date in 2021 to be confirmed

Event
Type:  Workshop

Date:
16 Sep 2020

Description

Date
new date in 2021 to be confirmed

Description 
The workshop is dedicated to the use of digital technologies in training with a special emphasis
on cabin crew training. EASA aims to share views and experiences with stakeholders on the
current 'state of the art' of this developing trend. 

The workshop is addressed to operators, competent authorities, training organisations and
professional organisations developing digital technology tools for aircrew training.
Exchange of information amongst the participants can help identify how new technologies
coming to the market can contribute to safety in aviation across domains.

Contact

frida.calvino [at] easa.europa.eu (frida[dot]calvino[at]easa[dot]europa[dot]eu)
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https://www.easa.europa.eu/en/newsroom-and-events/events/update-workshop-use-digital-technologies-training
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